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.            DATES TO REMEMBER
                                21st February                Dinner Meeting

                                 7th March                      IWD

                                 21st March                     30th BIRTHDAY PARTY




18th April


Dinner meeting

                               
DINNER MEETING DETAILS

Greenmount Resort Hill Street Coolangatta

6-30 for 7pm Qld Time COST $25
APOLOGIES Merle Stephen
7pm Sunday 20th
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER
libra@qld.chariot.net.au     07 5598 0409
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 
One thing I know:
The only ones among you who will really be happy 

 Are those who will have sought and found how to serve?
Albert Schweitzer 1875 - 1965


. Advancing the Status of

Women World Wide

Zonta Club of Southern Gold Coast/ Tweed
PRESIDENTS REPORT FEBRUARY 2011.
Greetings from an area of our country, which has escaped relatively unscathed from Mother Nature’s extreme weather.  Member’s thoughts are with fellow Zontians who are at this time experiencing hardship.

January passed in a heartbeat and as February moves toward the month’s end, preparations are well under way for our International Women’s Day Breakfast on March 7th.  Keith Maitland is the guest speaker and we were fortunate to enough to hear him speak at our January Dinner Meeting.

The evening was enlightening with insights and discussion evolving from Keith’s philosophy…”The key to changing your world is working on yourself”.  Chiropractor, applied kinesiologist, life health and peak performance coach. Author of the book “Live in the Positive”, all about living in the positive. How to maintain a calm, happy, positive attitude no matter what difficulties you face or relationship problems you have.

This dinner meeting had approx. 35 attendees, many reported having a most enjoyable and informative evening. Keith’s topic for the breakfast is: “The Power of One.” He will give you 5 strategies for becoming the “The Power of One” in your world.  We are looking forward to celebrating the 100th anniversary of International Women’s Day with as many of our fellow Zontians and their guests as possible, please RSVP, ASAP.

The January dinner meeting was also a “knicker” night. Tweed Sexual Assault Coordinator, Angie McColl gave a talk about the service with some very unsettling numbers regarding the amount of sexual assaults that occur within our region. The club was very pleased to be able to donate 159 pairs of underwear. 

Preparations are well in hand for our club’s 30th birthday, we are celebrating this on March, 21st.  We will be inducting our new members; Marie-Elise Allen, Pamela Walker. Hazel Williams. Our guest speaker for the evening is Lucy Hendricks, fashion wardrobe coordinator. Lucy will demonstrate how few clothes it takes to look great. If you need to cull your clothes, like me, you will find this evening most painful…. But enjoyable!!  We hope to see you there. 
KAYE

Programme, public relations & communications Report
Carolyn Gilmore Committee Chair
Organized guest speakers for: 

January-Dr.Keith Maitland

March-Lucy Hendriks (the fashion workshop)

June-Cheryl Pearson (Elanora Toastmasters)

Write up in Gold Coast Mail prior to January meeting with photo of Kaye and Hazel. The story was promoting the knickers’ night with guest speaker Dr, Keith Maitland.

Photos from that evening were sent to all local papers and updated to our website.

Information about IWD sent to local and Brisbane papers also local TV and radio stations.

Cathy Dickson has prepared a fabulous poster for IWD which has been distributed to all members.

Have asked Cathy if she would, in my absence, take photos at the IWD b/fast and send to all newspapers.

Contacted Michael Jacobsen (Gold Cost Bulletin) suggesting that he interview Dr. Keith Maitland for his section of The Bulletin (perhaps The Paradise Magazine in Saturdays edition)
Hi All
RE Birthday Celebrations

Would like to run a good raffle, as we hopefully will have lots of visitors, 50 plus attendees, can you bring something for the raffle please
I have sent out invites to all clubs in our area, Zonta VIPS, and anyone I can think of; please don’t hesitate to ask people who would be interested on Zonta, any suggestions gratefully accepted. Invitation attached.
Just to let you see I really did go to Harbin     Merle
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EMAIL: Southerngoldcoasttweed@ Zonta district22.org
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